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29 August 2022 
 
 
Róisín Shortall TD 
Dáil Eireann  
Leinster House 
Kildare Street  
Dublin 2 
 
Ref: PQ 41698/22 
 
Re:  “To ask the Minister for Health if his attention has been drawn to cuts in services for adults 
with severe intellectual disabilities at Cheeverstown House due to a lack of funding from the 
HSE; the reason for same; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 

- Róisín Shortall TD 
 

 

Dear Deputy Shortall, 
 
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health 
to the Health Service Executive for direct response. I requested the Disability Manager for 
Dublin South, Kildare & West Wicklow to examine the matter and the following outlines the 
position.  
 
The Director of Operations for Cheeverstown has confirmed that there has been no cut in 
funding for services for adults with severe intellectual disability at Cheeverstown. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

P.P 

 

Deborah Jacob 
Head of Service, Disability Services 
Dublin South, Kildare and West Wicklow Community Healthcare. 

 


